





Children's Christmas Program TODAY - 10:30 am <u>Welcome Visitors</u>: Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs

Adult Sunday School: We are studying Seated With Christ by Heather Holleman. The class is being led by Heidi Flitton in Room 101. This is an 8-10 week course that will show us that we are treasured by God and we have a place at His table. It will teach us how to live a life that matters. Instead of working harder, you will be creating margin that opens extraordinary opportunity. All are welcome to attend.

<u>Children's Church:</u> Please note there will not be Children's Church on December 24th or December 31st.

<u>Christmas Services:</u> On Sunday, December 24th there will be one service in the morning at 10:30. This will be a Christmas themed message. (There will be no coffee bar at this service). The Christmas Eve Candlelight service will be held at 4:30 pm. On Sunday, December 31st, there will be one service at 10:30 am.

<u>AWANA News:</u> A reminder that this Wednesday is Store Night. The Clubbers have a chance to spend the "bucks" they have earned so far this year. AWANA will not meet on December 27th. We will start up again on January 3rd with Silly Socks Night.

Attention College Students: Pastor McLean and Katie would like to invite all of the TBC college students to join them for a night of food and fellowship on January 15th. Because there was such a huge turnout last year at their home, it will be held at the church this year. The meal will be served at 6:30 pm but feel free to come as early as 6:00. Please talk to Pastor McLean or Katie to let them know if you're coming, or if you have any food allergies. Or you can scan the QR code to the right to RSVP. Hoping to see many of you there for this fun evening!







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine Pastor of Student Ministries

Collin McDonald Pastoral Intern

Staff

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator
Kayla Grounds Children's Director
Trena Owens Children's Director
Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor

Rocky Seefried Custodian

Elders

David Patzer Chris Hoke James Owen

Blake Reed Chip Steckler

Deacons

Brian Markegard Bernie Satrom Doris Giedt John Elhard Fred Aziz Kelly Rachel Penny Orr Mark Love

Missionaries

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Tuesday Ministries

Wednesday Ministries

YTD Giving Report	
Budget	\$616,996.16
Giving	\$631,214.39
Spending	\$719,288.08







Grow As a Disciple



And serve Him

December 17, 2023

Paul's Trials and Tribulations: Shipwrecked on Malta

How does God respond in a storm?

www.jamestowntbc.org 701-952-0822 TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK